
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

March 8, 2022 
 

 The music room will be open during nutrition break for any students wishing to practice at that time.  
 Leadership students please meet in Mrs. Clark’s room after the eating portion of lunch. 
 There is a grade 6 girls volleyball game after school today.  Please meet Ms. Smith in the gym to 

help set up and get your uniforms after school today.  We will also need scorekeepers.  Please see 
Ms. Nelson if you are able to help. 

 The grade 7 / 8 boys have a meeting with Mr. Hotchin at nutrition break to confirm rides and get 
ready for their away games after school today. 

 Congratulations to the grade 8 boys in their final game last night - the team played great and closed 
out the season with a win over PCS.  Wait to go team!! 

 Do you think you have the best free throw at Gordon Head?  For a mere $2 you can find out.  The 
Human Rights Club is running a fundraiser to support the Red Cross Ukraine Humanitarian Relief 
fund, you can sign up for the basketball challenge or - if basketball is not your jam - you can donate 
$2 to make friendship bracelets in the library next week.  Sign up in the library anytime.  For the first 
50 entries, Ms. Grant will add $1 donation per person.  Let’s see how much we can raise!!      

 


